
From: John DiBari
To: Marty Rehbein
Cc: Mary McCrea; Grp. City Council and City Web Site
Subject: Re: Hillview Crossing scheduling--neighbor conflicts with 9/18
Date: Friday, August 23, 2019 2:50:03 PM

I have no objection to this.  We've changed the meeting date to accommodate Jason Rice's schedule. 
One good turn deserves another, as the saying goes.  

Let's check in with staff about this and if it works for them and council, we can inform Jason and others.

Best,

John
~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~
John DiBari
Missoula City Council, Ward 4 Representative
406-274-7337

Please note, email to and from this account is in the public domain.

From: Marty Rehbein
Sent: Friday, August 23, 2019 11:32:06 AM
To: John DiBari
Cc: Mary McCrea; Grp. City Council and City Web Site
Subject: Hillview Crossing scheduling--neighbor conflicts with 9/18
 
John,
Jeff Stevens stopped by and asked to send you a message letting you know that he is unable to
attend the LUP meeting on 9/18 and neither are the Henricksons.   He asked if you would consider
delaying to the following week.  
MR
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